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Subject: Proposed residential zoning changes

-----Original Message----- 
From: MaryAnn Sarosi 
Sent: Wednesday, March 19, 2025 6:59 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Proposed residential zoning changes 

I own a house on a residential street in Ann Arbor and have been researching the proposed zoning changes by the 
planning commission. 

The proposed changes don’t seem to be grounded in any research or best practices that would apply to a city like Ann 
Arbor.   Have you lived in towns that have drastically reduced, set back rules or allowed for multiunit developments on old 
residential streets? I know people who live there and they hate it. 

I believe people here understand that on streets like Packard or Liberty there might be multi unit buildings. But on every 
residential street here? No. 

MaryAnn Sarosi 
1322 Brooklyn Ave 


